CANADIAN PACIFIC RAILWAY COMPANY

OFFICE OF THE CHA'RMAN AND PRESIDENT

MONTREAL

AT TORONTO, l16th May, 1930.

Dear Sir Arthur,=-

Many thanks for sending me a copy of the Brochure issued

by the MeGill Library with reference to the Degree of Bachelor of

1iljatt

Library Science,

g

General Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal and Vice-Chancellory
MeGill University,

TORONTO, Ont,




